
 
 
 

The King's Garden: A Dream Coming True! 
 
Many thanks to all the volunteers under the direction of Eagle Scout 

Candidate and CKRS Alum Jack Schwab who came out to complete 

Phase I of the King's Garden during Easter Break. A King's portion of 

thanks to Jack, the Scouts, the young men from Saint Joe's Prep, the 

Schwab Family, the Doyle-Dearhouse Family, the Blum Family, and 

both the De Shayes families for their herculean efforts and generous 

support during Phase I .  

 

Much work has been already been done, but there is still more to do in 

Phase II and Phase III and we are counting on our CKRS students and 

their families to help us with this wonderful project.  If you would like to 

volunteer to be responsible for some aspect of the King's Garden or can 

share some of your time, talents and treasure in this endeavor, please 

contact Mrs. Hartman.  

 

The King Garden's Planning Committee for Phase II will be meeting on 

Tuesday evening at 7:00p.m. at CKRS.  
 

Check out all the great photos on the next page! 
 

 

 

 



Thank you all the Volunteers for  

The King’s Garden! 


